






Dear Parents and Carers, 

It was lovely to welcome the children back after the half term break and they 
have all returned with great enthusiasm. 

The children thoroughly enjoyed celebrating Pancake Day in school and 
Dinghy class made their own purple prickle pancakes to tie in with story of The 
Gruffalo that they are currently learning. 

Lugger Class have been harvesting some of their salad produce they have 
been growing in the polytunnel with Mr Ansell as part of their science project. 
Skiff class have been sampling their produce with many children trying 
different salads for the first time ever! It is fantastic that the children are able to 
be involved in all of these processes. 

We shall be dressing up for World Book Day on Thursday 2nd March and we are 
looking forward to seeing all of your costumes and photos of reading in 
unusual places- many prizes to be won! 

We are continuing to follow our skills progression theme of Empathy and Equity 
this term in our weekly assemblies. We want our children to have a 
conscientious understanding of and respect for the rights, 
equality and diversity of all, without discrimination. We believe it is important to 
equip children with the skills, attitudes and behaviours needed to develop 
mutual understanding and respect, empathy, trust, honesty and tolerance. We 
want our children to become confident, fair and responsible individuals who 
make informed and responsible decisions throughout their lives. 

FROMS managed to raise an amazing  £129 from the cake sale. Thank you for 
all your support from, baking, running the stall, buying and eating! We look 
forward to Skiffs cake stall on Friday 24th March. 

Please can you ensure your child has a drink bottle, coat, healthy snack and 
their hair tied up if it is shoulder length.  
Hope you have a lovely restful weekend and we look forward to seeing you at 
8.50am for a prompt start. 

Best wishes                                      

Sarah Trow 
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House Points:   


PORTHCHAPEL: 224
GWYNVER: 181
SENNEN: 132
PRAA SANDS: 195

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Spring Term: 
Jumping Mice weekly on Tuesday 
10.30-11.30am 
Thurs 2nd March World Book Day 
Thurs 2nd March St Piran Concert 7pm 
Fri 3rd March St Piran Parade 
Fri 17th March Lugger Yr 3 Parent/
Grandparent Lunch 
Fri 17th March-Red Nose day 
Fri 24th March Skiff Cake Stall 3pm 
Wed 29th March Tempest Group Photos 
Last Day of Term- Friday 31st March 
2022-2023 INSET Days: 
Monday 24th July 2023 
Tuesday 25th July 2023 

Attendance 
winners of the week:  


       SCHOONER Class 


Whole School 
attendance:92% 

Dinghy Class -Rudy 

-Zennor P 

- For his Brilliant approach to all of our 
learning, always being ready to learn. Also for 
being a kind and caring member of Dinghy 
Class. 
-For good focus in PE when experimenting 
with different ways of moving.

Skiff Class - Phoebe 

-	Charlie

- For her fantastic writing. 
-for trying the different salads in 
science.

Lugger Class -Ava 

-Iona 

-Brayden

- For a big effort with all her spelling 
and wonderful story writing. 

- For her incredible writing. 
-for  his reading at home and being 
keen on learning French.

Schooner Class -Poppy 

- Katie 

- Ben 

-Delilah

– for endless enthusiasm for all areas of 
learning and brightening up everyone’s day in 
Schooner Class 
 – for a well-researched and presented fact-
file on tin mining in West Penwith 
 – for elevating the level of his writing with 
wonderful vocabulary and careful handwriting 
 -For super progress in reading, writing and 
maths

Stars of the week 










